
Ul\TIV3;ItSITY OF MINNESOTA 

GENERAL E%TENSION DIVISI01lT 

MINNEAPOLIS 14 

RADIO STATION KUOM 
770 ON YOUR DIAL 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

December 6, 1950 

Thanks for your very nice letter of November 14 confirming 
reception of our signal on Tuesday morning November 14. 

Your log indicates that it was definitely KUOM that you 
heard. We run our regular tests on Tuesday mornings, usually 
between 1 a.m. and 3 a.m. CST* Our engineering schedule some- 
times requires that we change this schedule, but your best 

chances of hearing our tests are on Tuesday mornings. 

Fine business on your "HRO" 9 -tube communications -type 
receiver and inverted "L" antenna* 

You can regard this letter as confirming your reception of 
KUOM, and we will be pleased to be added to your DX log. 

Thanks again Mr. Geary Very 73's and we will be looking 
forward to hearing from you again. 

Sincerely yours, 

Glenn G. Sundberg 
Communications Engineer 
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